From: Neeta shandari |

Sent: 21 May 2018 09:19
To: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Newmount 11 Lyndhurst Terrace 2018/1564/P

1) 3 floor apartment by all means refurbish the top floor which is a single unit already .

2) against an additional floor being added as it spoils the elevation of present building and is not
being built in a similar style .

3) the benefit will be only for the top floor and access to water tanks will only be possible through
flat 11 .

4) important to maintain the elevation and style of the building .
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